Sing For Love Update from Maya







Dear UUCA Family,

I would like to say a huge thank you for your support, especially those who were able to make it to my Sing For Love Concert in early January. Together we raised \$1660, what a huge help! As some of you may know, I made a pledge that for every \$500 we raised I will gift a workshop or performance to an organization or community in need of a little musical uplift. This means that I'll be giving three free musical experiences during the coming months. If you made a donation and would like to have input on who those workshops/performances will be for, please contact me at ayammusic@gmail.com. If you'd like to receive updates on the progress of my pledge, you can sign up here: http://eepurl.com/cbuN31.

If you weren't able to make it, but still would like to donate, you may do so here: www.gofundme.com/sing4love. We can continue to raise funds to spread love through music.

Thank you so much for being a wonderful community, and for all of the encouragement and support.

Sincerely,

Maya Rogers
Artist In Residence